
June 24th, 2015 ~ Website Committee Meeting

Attending ~

Chair (Mary), Webmaster (Bob), The Holyoke Step Group Rep (Chris), The Holyoke 
Group (Frank)

May Minutes were reviewed ~

Feed back from groups ~ none

Visitors ~ none

Old Business ~ 
1. Security  Certificate  –  Bob  to  give  pricing  to  the  Area  ($100) 

**If  we  move  forward  on  this,  we  will  adjust  our  requested  budget  in 
November to cover the annual cost

2. Marquee ~  Website “Service” Marquee will add Round Up Picture

New Business ~ 
1. Mobile  Version  ~  Committee  decided  to  ask  at  Area  ~  How  many  are 

interested in having a mobile version – many have smart phones now!    Show 
of hands?   Yes – No

2. Bi–Lingual  (Spanish)  ~  Bob  and  Mary  to  contact  some  members  of  the 
Spanish Community to see if they might attend the next Website Committee 
Meeting to discuss adding Spanish translation ~ Where to start, what would 
be the priorities, who might be available to assist with the translation, etc.

Closed with the “I Am Responsible *Next Meeting will be July 22th 2015

Respectfully submitted,
Mary


